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Dear ALRA colleagues and readers 

After an eventful year filled with uncertainty and change, it is gratifying to see that the 

Australian Asian library community remains resilient.  My thanks to all who have contributed 

to this issue and I look forward to hearing in due course about the challenges and triumphs 

which the New Year brings. 

Darrell Dorrington 

Editor 

 


